
 
 

 

March 25, 2020 

 

To: Louisiana RNs and APRNs 

From: Karen Carter Lyon, Executive Director/CEO/Appointing Authority 

 

Re: Suspension of 2019 CNE Audit 

 

Effective immediately, the 2019 CNE Audit is suspended. If you were selected randomly for audit of your 
2019 continuing nursing education and were unable to meet the original March 12, 2020 deadline for 
submitting your materials, you are hereby granted exemption from providing your CNE documents until 
further notice. You will be required to supply these documents at such time as the current healthcare 
crisis has ended. 

 

 

 


